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Memo No. 

Notice No: 

RON 

GOVT. OF WESTBENGAL 

NOTICE 

$-NAS newtowncollege@gmail.com 

Date. 
03/03/2025 

All the female students who have born between 01/04/2006 to 31/03/2007 and,have not received K2 

are requested to contact Professor Deblina Banerjee, Dr. Monohar Hossain Mondal and Dr, Koushik 

Sarkar. 

Convenor, Kanyashree Committee 

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 
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